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IMPROVING NUDGEE RECREATION RESERVE
September 2019
Brisbane City Council is creating more to see and do in a clean and green Brisbane by re-establishing a sport and recreation precinct at Nudgee Recreation Reserve.

Council is pleased to release a draft concept plan for the Nudgee Recreation Reserve project, providing the community with more opportunities to enjoy Brisbane’s beautiful climate and connect with family and friends in

places that make our city great.

The Nudgee Recreation Reserve, located at 290 Elliott Road, Nudgee, has a long sporting history dating back to the 1940s with evidence of cricket and football being played on the site.

Improvements to the Nudgee Recreation Reserve will deliver much-needed sporting and recreation facilities in the area.

Council plans to meet the needs of various sporting organisations and local associations and clubs that have expressed interest in formal multi-use sporting fields and facilities for year-round use. The plan proposes to support sporting activities for touch

football, soccer and cricket.

To complement the formal sporting fields, Council is helping residents keep active and healthy with new outdoor fitness equipment, an all-abilities playground, a dog off-leash area and walking/running/cycling path.

Future stages

Council will use community feedback and information from the site investigations to inform the final concept plan for the Nudgee Recreation Reserve. Council will advise the community once the plan has been finalised.
Have your Say
Council would like your feedback on the draft concept plan for the Nudgee Recreation Reserve.

Complete the online survey – visit  brisbane.qld.gov.au and search ‘Nudgee Recreation Reserve’. The online survey closes Sunday 22 September 2019.

Share your feedback with the project team at the information sessions outside Banyo Train Station, 268 St Vincents Road, Banyo:

· Thursday 12 September 2019, 5-7pm

· Saturday 14 September 2019, 9-11am
Find out more
Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search ‘Nudgee Recreation

Reserve’ or contact the project team:
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• phone Council on 3403 8888

• email parks@brisbane.qld.gov.au
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NUDGEE RECREATION RESERVE DRAFT CONCEPT PLAN[image: image5.png]LEGEND
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Touch football field

Multi-use touch football
and soccer field

Cricket pitch and oval

Warm-up area

Clubhouse, toiet and
change room facilfies

Dog offleash area
Fitness equipment

Walking/running/cycling path

Playground, shelter, picnic settings
and barbecues

Maintenance shed and
iigation infrastructure

Maintenance track
Existing bushland
Bus drop-off zone

Car park

Pathway connection to Nudgee
“Train Station and Railway Street

Existing waterway corridor to be widened

Landfil leachate collection
and treatment system

Sports field lighting
New trees/vegetation
Gradual sloping perimeter




[image: image6.png]Notes

Subject to further site investigations and
development approval.

Landil remediation improvement works are
required. These works will include the removal
of existing undergrowth vegetation and trees,
site clearing, earthworks, capping, leachate
collection and treatment systems and

batter modifications.




Early site investigations

Nudgee Recreation Reserve has had various uses since the 1940s, when it was initially an informal site for cricket matches. During the 1970s, the site was used for landfill for a two-year period. Sporting activities returned to the site in the 1990s, after the landfill was closed. It was suspended after a short period as the fields were deemed unsuitable for use.

Council will be undertaking further investigations of the former landfill site from September 2019. This entails clearing of vegetation consisting mostly of invasive species. No significant trees will be removed and all works will be carried out in accordance with relevant environmental guidelines.
Proposed site improvement works and delivery

Shared-use sporting fields

• New sporting fields that will cater for multiple sports including touch football, cricket and soccer.

Outdoor gym equipment and walking path

• Council is helping residents keep active and healthy with an all-abilities playground and a shared perimeter walking/running/cycling path.

• Outdoor fitness equipment is proposed to be positioned along the walking/running/cycling path, providing users with a range of fitness options.

Sports field lighting

• Sports field lighting will improve night-time visibility and safety for park users, allowing for extended hours of play and accessibility.

Upgraded car park

• A new car park and upgraded entry from Elliott Road to the reserve will improve accessibility for all visitors.

Clubhouse and amenities

• A shared clubhouse with change rooms, toilets, canteen, storage and meeting rooms is proposed to enhance player and spectator comfort.

• A playground, shelter, picnic settings and a barbecue facility are also proposed as part of the upgrade.

Dog off-leash area
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• Council plans to deliver a dog off-leash area, providing more options for dog owners to stay active and exercise with the family pet. 

